

10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SW1A 2AA

Fl Monica Fear

C1111 23

From the Private Secretary

25 February 1997

Thank you for your letter of 7 February to the Prime Minister attaching a draft Order designed to implement the recommendations of the North Report.

This is a valuable contribution to the consultation exercise on the recommendations of the Report, which is currently under way. The Prime Minister understands that you have requested a meeting with the Minister of State at the Northern Ireland Office, Sir John Wheeler. His office will be in touch shortly to set up a meeting.

JOHN HOLMES

Ms Monica McWillians and Ms Pearl Sager

